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Blessing, Heather

From: ericmiller@neo.rr.com
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 4:22 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Redistricting

Please be fair.  District lines should be rational and related to county boundaries.  Don’t let representatives chose the 
shape of their district to enhance their chances. People deserve fair and square districts, in the interests of preserving 
democracy. 
 
Eric S. Miller 
693 Coleman Road 
Mansfield, Ohio 44903 
Phone:  419-522-6262 
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